From: Kurt Richardson

To: Anthony Serafini
Date: April 07, 2014

Subject:

Message:

Hello,
On March 31 | submitted (...or believe | correctly submitted) the required correspondence to complete
application for an experimental license (confirmation number EL772049, Form 442 file number
0115-EX-PL-2014).

- Attached narrative with experiment description

- Updated emissions based on 03/07/14 advice from Anthony Serafini @ FCC

- Paid $120 to pay.gov to process the application

However when | check the status of my application at
https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/reports/ApplicationSearch.cfm it still shows as 'pending’ with a receipt
&amp; status date of 02/06/14 (the date of original submission). I'm concerned that either the documents
| attached did not process correctly, and/or there was an issue when | submitted the application.

Is there someone at the OET that can check the application and let me know if it processed correctly, or if
not then let me know what needs to be fixed? Appreciate any help you can provide, thanks.

Best regards,
Kurt Richardson

Anaren Microwave, Inc.
315-362-0408



